PUBLIC NOTICE

City of Waco Proposed Budget for Fiscal Year 2022-2023 is available for public
inspection. In accordance with Texas Local Government Code, Section 102.005,
any person may view the Proposed Budget on the City’s website at www.waco-
texas.com, at the Waco City Secretary’s Office (located in Waco City Hall, at 300
Austin Avenue, Waco, Texas, 76701), or at any of the Waco-McLennan County
Library locations.

This Notice is Being Posted
at Waco City Hall on the
29”Day of , 2032,

at 1\ A



